Vermilion Township
1907 State Rd.
Vermilion, Ohio 44089
Ph: 440-967-3251

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Vermilion Township Board of Zoning Appeals will hold a public hearing on the following:

1. James and Beverly Gula requesting a variance to erect a one-foot trellis to the top of a
new six-foot vinyl fence. This property is located at 2015 Hickory Drive, Vermilion, Oh
44089 (Parcel #12-00625.010). This property is zoned Single Family Residential (R-1).

2. Discuss and vote on hiring an attorney for the Dunn’s appeal to the Erie County Court of
Common Pleas of the decision made by the BZA on August 12, 2025 rescinding the
Zoning Inspector’s Certificate of Compliance as issued on May 16, 2025 and either
denying or failing to rule on the Appellant’s request for dismissal of the appeal.

Said hearing has been scheduled for Tuesday, October 7, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at the Vermilion
Township Office Complex (Erie County) located at 1907 State Rd., Vermilion, Ohio 44089.

Laraine Bailey, Secretary
Vermilion Township Board of Zoning Appeals



